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Comments: I do not agree with this project. In a region of the state that has limited access in the first place, this

project only further restricts that problem. What purpose does closing access to these locations actually serve? I

have lived in Morenci and St. John's for a majority of my life and enjoy spending time with family in some of these

proposed areas. This project will prevent me from doing activities that I have done for years. Again there is more

than enough designated wilderness and inaccessible land in this region. Blocking even more access will only

compound on problems I assume this project "might" be trying to solve (although seems like some rich land

grabber with nothing better to do besides block people's access to "OUR" public properties priority) and

congregate more people together causing even more issues. Please leave our public lands accessible for the

people who actually go out and enjoy them!


